
 
 

 

Staying in Touch With One Another 

 

As we continue to move through and with the pandemic, staying in touch with one another 

continues to be of central importance. Being church together means staying connected!  

 

To stay connected and inform you about all we are doing as Centre Church, we need to know 

how best to communicate with one another. The pandemic upended many of our expected 

communication pathways and forced us to try new things, develop new skills, and try new 

platforms. All of that, while challenging in the moment, has wrought some significant benefits 

today.  

 

In lieu of an August edition of Tower Notes, included with this online letter is an online 

Communication Survey. We will also have printed copies of the survey available for you at 

worship on Sunday mornings. Won’t you kindly complete the survey and help us assess 

which communication tools you prefer, while also gathering your most current contact 

information? You will have the month of August to complete the survey once per 

individual/family either online or on paper. With the results we are hoping to: 1) compile an 

updated People Book (our Centre Church directory), 2) streamline our use of the communication 

tools at our disposal, and 3) get updated information to you efficiently. Thank you in advance for 

your participation! 

 

We pray you are finding time to rest and recreate this summer! Stay safe, have fun, and keep in 

touch. Office hours are Monday – Friday, 9 am to 3 pm, most weeks. Please call before you stop 

by to insure one of us is here to receive you.  

 

Summer blessings, 

          

 
 
Encl: CC Communication Survey 2022        
  
 

https://forms.gle/F1p6Vq5iFNgugjef9

